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28 May 2021 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Summer Uniform 
 
As the weather hopefully gets a little warmer, we will move to the Summer Uniform Policy after 
May Half Term.  This means the uniform changes in the following ways:  
 

- Students no longer have to wear a tie and their top button can be undone.  
- Students do not have to wear a blazer (however if they are cold they should wear a 

blazer and NOT a coat, gilet or hoodie in its place). 
 
We have spare uniform in school and will ask students to change if they are not appropriately 
dressed.  Students will still wear PE kit, on days when they have practical PE lessons.  
 
If you are unsure of the uniform policy in anyway, then please contact your child’s Head of 
Year.  May I take this opportunity to which you a pleasant and relaxing May Half Term.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs S Bendall 
Senior Assistant Headteacher – Pastoral 

 
 


